
There’s a bill currently in Congress that has

the potential to stop you from being able to


find your favorite pets, like aquarium fish,

small mammals and reptiles, at sources such


as local pet stores, expos or breeders. It
would allow the government to ban many


species from being brought into the country,

or from being transported from state to state,

to become beloved pets across the U.S. 

TAKE ACTION NOW! 
TELL YOUR SENATOR WHY YOU ARE

CONCERNED WITH AMENDMENTS


TO THE LACEY ACT IN THE

COMPETES ACT OF 2022 

STOP THE
THREATS
TO PETS


